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Semi-Automatic Stretch Wrappers 
 

 
*Image may differ from actual model 
 

 
Robot S6 with 
Rconnect 
 
Inv #30152105 
 
The ROBOPAC 
ROBOTIC Vertical 
Stretch Wrapper is the 
MOST innovative, 
portable stretch 
wrapper on the 
market! 
These machines can 
be up and running in 
less than 30 minutes. 
They are easy to use 
thanks to our intuitive 
seven (7) inch icon-
driven color 
touchscreen. 
The portability alone 
can deliver 25% or 
more productivity 
improvement. It is a 
GREAT stretch 
wrapping solution for 
customers who need 
extremely large loads 
as these machines can 
wrap loads of any 
length and width. 

 
List Price* 
$18,495 
 
Show Special 
$16,646 
 
* List price of robot 
without Rconnect 
$15,995 
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Rotoplat 708 PVS LP 
110” mast 20”C with 
270 ramps 
 
Inv #30182809 
 
Benefits of the 
ROBOPAC Low Profile 
Base: b SAVE SPACE - 
reduced dimensions b 
RELIABILITY - high 
quality patented 
turntable design b 
EASY LOADING - 
reduced base height b 
FLEXIBILITY - access to 
loading from every 
side b REDUCED 
HEIGHT - avoid 
frequent accidental 
bumps 

 
List Price 
$13,300 
 
Show Special 
$11,997 
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Rotoplat 708 PVS with 
pneumatic roper and 
scale kit 
 
Inv #30172878 
 
The Rotoplat 708 with 
CUBE Technology is 
the most innovative 
stretch wrapper in the 
market. It is also the 
easiest to use, thanks 
to its intuitive seven 
(7) inch color 
touchscreen. If you 
can operate a smart 
phone, you can 
operate a 708! 
 
 

 
List Price 
$16,550 
 
Show Special 
$14,895 



 

 
 

*Image may differ from actual model 
 

 
Orbit 9 
 
Inv #30163926 
 
Our Orbit line provides 
high-speed and high-
performance on entry 
level horizontal 
machines that can be 
added to existing to 
work cells or 
integrated lines. 
The Orbit is a rotating 
ring machine for spiral 
wrapping elongated 
products. The machine 
is equipped with 
electro-welded mesh 
safety guards to 
protect the operator 
during operation. 

 
List Price 
$30,686 
 
Show Special 
$27,617.40 
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Compacta 6 with 
Pluriball 
 
Inv #30180497 
 
The Compacta semi-
automatic bundling 
machines are designed 
for low- to mid-
volume production. 
They are designed for 
bundling long, narrow 
products like wood 
molding, aluminum 
and plastic extrusion 
as well as tubing, 
textiles and carpet. 
 
Safe, simple operation 
includes automatic 
film clamping and 

 
List Price 
$25,525 
 
Show Special 
$22,972.50 



cutting. Compactas 
feature constant film 
tensioning to improve 
package integrity and 
reduce film breaks. 
 

Automatic Stretch Wrappers 
 

 
 

*Image may differ from actual model 
 
 

 
Dimac Greenstar P 
Max 
 
Inv #2715 
 
The machines part of 
the STAR series is the 
best option for 
customers interested 
in a wrapper suitable 
for medium-high 
productions. STAR-
series machines can 
reach the maximum 
qualitative and 
performance 
standards. The format 
change and ease of 
use are just some of 
the excellent features 
of this series. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
List Price 
$369,495 
 
Show Special 
$349,500 
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OCME LGV 
 
Inv # 
 
A great solution to 
work in tight spaces 
and narrow passages. 
Our powered stackers 
are available in small 
size, allowing to 
handle up to 1.500kg 
loads. 

 
To schedule a review to 
better understand your 
application and pricing, 
please contact: 
 
Rodney Grounds at 
rgrounds@robopac.com 
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RT Automatic with 
conveyor 
 
Inv # 
 
At 17 RPM, this low to 
medium volume made 
in the USA automatic 
stretch wrapper sets 
the standard for speed 
and efficiency in its 
category. 
 

 
List Price 
$53,700 
 
Show Special 
$TBD 



Taping and Case Erector Machines 
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Robotape 50 CFA 
 
Inv #30176664 
 
Side belt driven taping 
machine for random 
size boxes with 
automatic top flaps 
folding device. 

 
List Price 
$37,650 
 
Show Special 
$33,885 
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Robotape 50M (with 
conveyors and 
casters) 
 
Inv #30185179 
 
Taping machines with 
side drive for sealing 
fixed format box. 

 
List Price 
$5,165 
 
Show Special 
$4,649 

Palletizers 
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Robot Plug and Play 
palletizer 
 
Inv # 
 
The Pick and Place 
provides the smallest 
footprint available for 
automatic palletizing 
and uses TopTier’s 
patented Sweep 
Turn™ infeed for 
precise row building at 
rates higher than 

 
To schedule a review to 
better understand your 
application and pricing, 
please contact: 
 
Rodney Grounds at 
rgrounds@robopac.com 



competitive solutions.  
Nearly any product 
can be palletized, 
including open top 
display cases, 
telescoping lid cases, 
and trays - film 
wrapped or not.  6” x 
6” up to 24” by 16” 
products are all 
handled automatically, 
no adjustments 
required.   

 


